
 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Ladies, dear Sirs, 
 
We thank you for your inquiry and would like to comment this.  
 
Hereby we declare that our product Jowacoll 103.05 does not contain any 
urea formaldehyde CAS-NO 9011-05-6.  
 
This confirmation is made with the following provisos: 
a) The pollutants indicated may be contained in our adhesives in quantities 
below the analytical limit of detection. 
b) It is impossible to exclude that pollutants which are ubiquitous may also 
be found in our adhesives. 
 
Please feel free to contact us any time you have further questions, 
with best regards 
 
Jowat SE 

 
i.A. Andreas Neufeld 
Environmental Management 
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